Summary of Matters Arising from the CCG Governing Body Public Meeting held on 10 January 2013
	Item


	
	By
	On Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	
	
	
	
	

	7.
	STANDARDS FOR MEMBERS OF CLINICAL COMMISSIONING GROUP GOVERNING BODIES
It was agreed that the Standards for Members of Clinical Commissioning Group Governing Bodies should be included in development work being undertaken with the Triangles and should also be discussed by the Council of Members and at the Community Forum.

	Cathy Kennedy
	
	Completed

	9.
	future prescribing for children by health visitors
It was queried whether there was any possibility of conflict re control of GP prescribing budgets and it was agreed this will be raised at the next Council of Members meeting by Dr R Pathak.


	Rakesh

Pathak
	
	Completed

	10.
	corporate governance actions: minutes of sub-committees
All sub-committees of the Partnership Board will have a standing item at the end of their agendas for items to be escalated to the Partnership Board.  If there are no items for escalation this is to be noted in the sub-committee minutes.

	Zena Robertson
	
	Completed

	12.
	INTEGRATED ASSURANCE REPORT
In relation to the red rating for preventing people from dying prematurely it was noted that EMAS performance was impacting on this rating and that it was not a member of the Northern Lincolnshire Healthy Community Mortality Action Group. 

It was agreed that Dr Melton, as the Chair of the Group, should invite them to nominate a representative with the appropriate level of authority to join the membership.


	Peter 
Melton
	
	Actioned.

Being picked up as part of the existing arrangements within emergency care

	14.
	discussion topic – COLLABORATIVE CONTRACTS AND FINANCIAL RISK SHARING
A query arose as to whether clinical input should be incorporated into the criteria for collaboration and it was agreed that the views of the Clinical Triangle Leads will be sought and that a further criteria added reflecting the need for clinical consensus.


	Cathy Kennedy
	
	Completed

	15.
	STRATEGIC PLAN FOR SUSTAINABLE SERVICES
It was reiterated that it is of prime importance for the CCG to have clear and effective engagement and communication with the local community and that it needs to be timely, open and honest.  It was flagged that the Comms Team have started work on developing a local engagement and communications strategy and it was agreed that the local sustainable services review and options should be included on the agenda for this group.


	Zena Robertson
	
	Completed

	18.
	QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC
A query was raised over the possible inappropriate prescription of a medication and it was agreed that the individual who raised this would discuss the issue further outside the meeting with Zena Robertson so that it could be investigated appropriately.


	Zena Robertson
	
	Completed
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